
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of June 2, 2003 ~ 7:26 pm. 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Ilene P. Reed, Chairman; Keith Oppenneer; Dominic Albanese 

 

Administrative Staff:  April Whittaker, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

Others:  Peter H. Giese, Chief of Police 

 

 

 

Peter Giese, Chief of Police, requested a non-public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (b) & (c). 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to enter non-public session at 7:26 PM; Mr. Albanese seconded.  Roll call 

vote:  Mr. Oppenneer – aye, Mr. Albanese – aye, Mrs. Reed – aye. 

 

The Selectmen discussed the hiring process for the Police Department including a physical test, 

polygraph test, psychological and written & clinical evaluation and background investigation.  

Part-time and Full-time officers must also be certified by the State.  The Chief recommends hires 

to the Town Manager who has hiring authority.  All employees are hired on a probationary basis. 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to come out of non-public session at 7:56 PM; Mr. Albanese seconded, 

vote unanimous. 

 

 


